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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely summer. 

As we welcome the new Year 7’s to the school we would like to introduce Friends of Passmores. 

We are made up of staff and parents of Passmores Academy and hold events to funds for the 

school. These funds then go towards better opportunities and equipment to enhance all students’ 

learning.  

We hold catch-up meetings every half-term and more are scheduled when we have a big event 

happening. This academic year we are hoping to hold an event each half term consisting of the 

following: 

- A quiz night 

- A winter and summer fete 

- A bingo night 

- Murder Mystery night  

- And a ‘colour run’ in the summer term. 

We would also like to hold some mini-events, like movie nights and bake sales. 

If you would like to share any ideas of different events, we could hold please use the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/1fKTm1eEjN 

 

 

 

 

September is a busy month of information nights where FOPS will be selling refreshments and 

available to answer any questions you may have. 

 

We are starting to plan our Christmas Market Evening. If you are interested in having a stall, 

please email the address below. 

 

We will also be looking for tombola prizes - please bring these into reception at your earliest 

convenience. 

 

On October 18th we will hold our famous quiz night, more information will be in next month’s 

newsletter. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/1fKTm1eEjN
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We are always looking for more parents/carers to help at events or coming to meetings to 

brainstorm new ideas. We do not expect you to be at every meeting/event but to know you could 

be available to help means the world to us. If you can help with the above events, please email the 

team using the address at the bottom on the newsletter. 

 

Thank you for your support we look forward to seeing you at out events. 

Email: fop@passmoresacademy.com 

Instagram: @passmores_community 

Facebook: Friends of Passmores 

Thursday 12th September 5pm Parent Information Evening Year 10/11 

Wednesday 18th September 5:30pm Parent Information Evening Year 9 

Thursday 19th September 5pm Parent Information Evening Year 7/8 

Thursday 26th September Open Evening 

Monday 30th September Catch up-meeting 
 

How can you help? 

mailto:fop@passmoresacademy.com

